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Carl Stott

From: Carl Stott
Sent: 04 January 2022 11:20
To: 'Mark Pickrell'
Subject: RE: Leconfield Road, Nanpantan - P/20/2199/2

Mark 
 
I’d already agreed an updated description (subject to a suggested tweak) in my email of 23rd December, 
within half-an-hour of receiving your own email, albeit with a caveat that this was on the basis of no 
further requirement for re-consultation and with it not affecting efforts to have the application taken to 
the Plans Committee of 27th January 2022. 
 
Your comments on re-consultation are noted, though I’m still not sure I understand the need for the 
amendment to the description in this instance.  Notwithstanding this, I would ask that you confirm by 
return that the re-consultation referred to will not prevent the application being referred to the Plans 
Committee on the aforementioned date.  I’m quite conscious that a week-and-a-half has passed since I 
responded to your email, of which only three days were Bank Holidays.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carl Stott 
Director 
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